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Minigtry of State

04 February 2010
M5-063-2010

Mr. Yvo de Boer

Execuiive Secretary
UNFCCC

Haus Carstanjen
Martin-Luther-King-Strasse 8
53175 Boon

Germany

RE: Republic of Palau’s Position on the Copenhagen Accord
Dear Executive Secretary:

In regards to the Copenhagen Accord that- was produced in the COP15, on 19 December
2009, in Denmark, T am formally advising that the Government of the Republic of Palau
has taken up the position to support and stand inline with the decord.

I take this opportunity and convey the Ministry’s usual appreciation to the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change for its continued assistance and support to the
Government of Republic of Palau.

Sincerely,

Y

Sandra S. Pieraffozzi
Minister of State
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